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Date
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City, state, zip

Dear 
On behalf of the state Association of Nutrition and Foodservice Professionals, I would like to submit the following recommendations regarding the regulations for the foodservice department of Nursing Home, Hospital.  ANFP represents 14,000 members across the country, nearly 80% of whom work in long-term care facilities or hospitals.  These individuals, often known as Dietary Managers, play a critical role in the day-to-day operation of the foodservice department and the implementation of nutritional care plans.
There are currently number of Certified Dietary Managers, Certified Food Protection Professionals in state.  These individuals have the education and experience to competently perform the responsibilities of a dietary manager and has proven this by passing a nationally-recognized credentialing exam and fulfilling the requirements needed to maintain certified status.
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) issued its final regulations of Part 483 to Title 42 of the Code of Federal Regulations, the Requirements for States and Long-Term Care Facilities on September 28, 2016. Amongst these requirements is the inclusion of the Certified Dietary Manager, Certified Food Protection Professional being listed first amongst qualifications for the newly designated Director of Food and Nutrition Services. 
As of November 28, 2017, Phase II went into effect and now requires the director of food and nutrition services to be a Certified Dietary Manager, Certified Food Protection Professional or meet the qualifications specified in the regulations.
State ANFP strongly supports the final regulations and requirements for States and Long-Term Care facilities and we urge state to implement this language in favor of the CDM, CFPP.  Attached is a copy of the approved language for Long Term Care.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please review the proposed changes and consider implementing the CDM credential into state’s regulations!
Sincerely, 
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Phone 
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